SOUTH CAROLINA PLANNING EDUCATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE
MINUTES OF THE TELEPHONE CONFERENCE MEETING

Held on Friday, December 3, 2010

10:00 a.m.



Members Present:
Steve Riley, Chairman; Dennis Lambries, Vice-Chairman; Barry Nocks, Chris Karres, and Donna London, Committee members.
Others Present:
Michael Leinwand, Planning Director, City of Conway, SC



1. CALL TO ORDER
The Chairman called the meeting to order at 10:04 a.m.
2. FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT COMPLIANCE
Public notification of this meeting has been published, posted, and mailed in compliance with the Freedom of Information Act
3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

a. Regular meeting of October 25, 2010
Barrry Nocks moved to approve.  Donna London seconded.  The motion was approved by a vote of 5-0.
4. NEW BUSINESS

a. Consideration of an application by the City of Conway to receive 3 hours of continuing education credits.  Program will consist of a viewing of the film “Mr. Smith Goes to Washington” followed by a question and answer period using a prepared question guide.

Dennis Lambries moved to approve.  Barry Nocks seconded.  Following extensive discussion, the application was approved by a vote of 5-0 as a “one-time” approval.  The approval is granted on the condition that Mr. Leinwand report back to the Committee on how the program was received, time actually spent, include questions or issues that grew out of the discussion, and provide suggestions for how others might use this in the future.

5. ADJOURNMENT

The chairman adjourned the meeting at 10:45 a.m.
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